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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 22, 2011

TO: Honorable Rob Eissler, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2678 by Smith, Todd (Relating to the regulation of driver training schools and 
instructors.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend policies related to driver education programs overseen by the Texas Education 
Agency, including requiring that certificates issued by driver education schools include an identifying 
certificate number that could be used to verify authenticity and that applicants for driver education 
instructor licenses submit national criminal history record information for review.

Any administrative cost to the TEA associated with the provisions of the bill is not expected to be 
significant and is assumed to be offset with revenue from fees authorized in the bill.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
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